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Thank you, Mr. Chairman. Last Thursday, Sept 22, we made an intervention on some pressing Internet Governance issues that are very important to us, young people. Yesterday, we saw our language proposals included in the compilation of comments. 

Today, Mr. Chairman, we would like to call the attention of Governments to support and adopt our texts proposals as follows:

On Para 39, 2nd sentence – We propose to include the word “affordable” between facilitate AND access for all. In many developing countries, access to ICTs, especially the Internet, is constrained by high costs.

On Para 41, 2nd sentence – We propose to add the phrase “and developmental” after public policy. Developmental issues must be at the core of the Internet Governance debate.

On Para 43c – We propose to add “and Internet user communities (the netizens)” after Civil Society. Young people make up the largest cohort of Internet users thus our continued engagement on Internet Governance debates must be taken into account.

On Para 49, 3rd and 4th sentences – We propose to add the phrase “with OECD member countries sharing their expertise and wide experience fully taking into account human rights and privacy issues” (full stop). On the 4th sentence, we propose to add “information” after protection of. 

Lastly, on Para 52, we have proposed two new sub-paragraphs. They are as follows:

“We call on the international community to come up with concrete recommendations to promote ethical business practices and avert the further addiction of youth to online gaming and gambling.”

“We further call the international community to strengthen the fight against cyber-pornography and build the technical capacity and legal policies of Governments on this regard with the involvement of all stakeholders.”

The last two issues are highly important to us as we, your children and the future generations are the ones being gravely affected.

Thank you Mr. Chairman and we look forward to continue working with you. 

Delivered by:

Fatma Harbaoui

On behalf of the Youth Caucus

Email: harbaoui_fatma@yahoo.fr
Tel: 00216 98947435

